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Oxford Bookworms Library graded reader. This version
includes an audio book: listen to the story as you read.
Written for Learners of English by Jennifer Bassett. It
is 1880, in the Opera House in Paris. Everybody is
talking about the Phantom of the Opera, the ghost that
lives somewhere under the Opera House. The Phantom is a
man in black clothes. He is a body without a head, he is
a head without a body. He has a yellow face, he has no
nose, he has black holes for eyes. Everybody is afraid
of the Phantom - the singers, the dancers, the
directors, the stage workers . . . But who has actually
seen him?
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 3: A Christmas Carol
Charles Dickens 2007-11-08 Suitable for younger learners
Word count 10,385 Bestseller
Vanity Fair - With Audio Level 6 Oxford Bookworms
Library William Thackeray 2014-09-30 A level 6 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by Diane Mowat. When Becky Sharp

Oxford Bookworms Library: Starter: Mystery of Manor Hall
Jane Cammack 2012-11-22 Word count: 1,390 Suitable for
young readers
Through the Looking-Glass - With Audio Level 3 Oxford
Bookworms Library Lewis Carroll 2014-09-30 A level 3
Oxford Bookworms Library graded reader. This version
includes an audio book: listen to the story as you read.
Retold for Learners of English by Jennifer Bassett. 'I
wish I could get through into looking-glass house,'
Alice said. 'Let's pretend that the glass has gone soft
and . . . Why, I do believe it has! It's turning into a
kind of cloud!' A moment later Alice is inside the
looking-glass world. There she finds herself part of a
great game of chess, travelling through forests and
jumping across brooks. The chess pieces talk and argue
with her, give orders and repeat poems . . . It is the
strangest dream that anyone ever had . . .
The Phantom of the Opera - With Audio Level 1 Oxford
Bookworms Library Jennifer Bassett 2014-09-30 A level 1
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and Amelia Sedley leave school, their feet are set on
very different paths. Kind, foolish Amelia returns to
her comfortable home and wealthy family, to await a
suitable marriage, while Becky must look out for
herself, earning her own living in a hard world. But
Becky is neither kind nor foolish, and with her quick
brain and keen eye for a chance, her fortunes soon rise,
while Amelia's fall. Greed, ambition, loyalty, folly,
wisdom . . . this famous novel gives us a witty and
satirical picture of English society during the
Napoleonic wars.
Oliver Twist Level 6 Oxford Bookworms Library Charles
Dickens 2012-02-10 A level 6 Oxford Bookworms Library
graded reader. Retold for Learners of English by Richard
Rogers. London in the 1830s was no place to be if you
were a hungry ten-year-old boy, an orphan without
friends or family, with no home to go to, and only a
penny in your pocket to buy a piece of bread. But Oliver
Twist finds some friends - Fagin, the Artful Dodger, and
Charley Bates. They give him food and shelter, and play
games with him, but it is not until some days later that
Oliver finds out what kind of friends they are and what
kind of 'games' they play . . .
Kidnapped Robert Louis Stevenson 1886 "There are two
things that men should never weary of, goodness and
humility; we get none too much of them in this rough
world among cold, proud people. - Robert Louis
Stevenson, Kidnapped Kidnapped (1886) by Robert Louis
Stevenson is a coming-of-age novel that recounts the
adventures of a teenager named David Balfour during the
Jacobite Rebellions in 18th century Scotland. Following
his father's death, David reaches out to an uncle, who
betrays his nephew and sells him to a slave-trader
headed for America. David's rescue from the slave ship
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by a Jacobite refugee starts David on a series of
adventures that ensure his passage into manhood.
Tess of the d'Urbervilles Level 6 Oxford Bookworms
Library Thomas Hardy 2012-02-10 A level 6 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. Retold for Learners of
English by Clare West. A pretty young girl has to leave
home to make money for her family. She is clever and a
good worker; but she is uneducated and does not know the
cruel ways of the world. So, when a rich young man says
he loves her, she is careful - but not careful enough.
He is persuasive, and she is overwhelmed. It is not her
fault, but the world says it is. Her young life is
already stained by men's desires, and by death.
The Enemies of Books William Blades 1880
Les Miserables - With Audio Level 1 Oxford Bookworms
Library Jennifer Bassett 2015-03-05 A level 1 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by Jennifer Bassett. France,
1815. Jean Valjean leaves prison after nineteen years.
These are dangerous and troubled times, and life is
hard. Valjean must begin a new life, but how can he
escape his past, and his enemy, Inspector Javert? This
story for Bookworms is loosely based on the famous novel
Les Miserables by Victor Hugo, one of France's greatest
writers. The novel was written in 1862, and the story
has been retold many times - in a musical, in plays for
radio and theatre, and in more than fifty films for
television and cinema.
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 2: Robinson Crusoe
Daniel Defoe 2007-11-15 Suitable for younger learners
Word count 6,830 Bestseller
The Woman in White - With Audio Level 6 Oxford Bookworms
Library Wilkie Collins 2014-09-30 A level 6 Oxford
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Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by Richard G. Lewis. The woman
in white first appears at night on a lonely heath near
London and is next seen at a grave-side in Cumberland.
Who is she? Where has she come from, and what is her
history? She seems alone and friendless, frightened and
confused. And it seems she knows a secret – a secret
that could bring ruin and shame to a man who will do
anything to keep her silent. This famous mystery
thriller by Wilkie Collins has excitement, suspense,
romance, and a plot that twists and turns on every page.
The Enemy Desmond Bagley 1991 Wealthy, respectable
George Ashton flees for his life after an acid attack on
his daughter. Who is his enemy? Only his future son-inlaw, who, unknown to Ashton is a British Intelligence
Agent, can guess. For ESL students and Adult Literacy
Stage 6.
The Scarlet Letter Nathaniel Hawthorne 1852
Tess of the d'Urbervilles - With Audio Level 6 Oxford
Bookworms Library Thomas Hardy 2015-03-05 A level 6
Oxford Bookworms Library graded reader. This version
includes an audio book: listen to the story as you read.
Retold for Learners of English by Clare West. A pretty
young girl has to leave home to make money for her
family. She is clever and a good worker; but she is
uneducated and does not know the cruel ways of the
world. So, when a rich young man says he loves her, she
is careful - but not careful enough. He is persuasive,
and she is overwhelmed. It is not her fault, but the
world says it is. Her young life is already stained by
men's desires, and by death.
Dinosaurs - With Audio Level 3 Factfiles Oxford
Bookworms Library Tim Vicary 2014-09-30 A level 3
oxford-worms-stage-6-the-enemy-answer

Factfiles Oxford Bookworms Library graded reader. This
version includes an audio book: listen to the story as
you read. Written for Learners of English by Tim Vicary.
Imagine an animal with teeth as big as bananas – and a
brain as big as an orange. Or a flying animal with wings
as wide as a small plane. Think about a tail that could
knock a man’s head off, or a mouth with hundreds of
teeth. Is it any surprise that people are interested in
dinosaurs? Nobody has ever seen a living dinosaur, but
millions of us go to museums every year to stare at the
bones of these enormous animals. In books, films and
games, we can’t get enough of the secrets of the
dinosaur world . . .
Tales of Mystery and Imagination - With Audio Level 3
Oxford Bookworms Library Edgar Allan Poe 2014-09-30 A
level 3 Oxford Bookworms Library graded reader. This
version includes an audio book: listen to the story as
you read. Retold for Learners of English by Margaret
Naudi. The human mind is a dark, bottomless pit, and
sometimes it works in strange and frightening ways. That
sound in the night . . . is it a door banging in the
wind, or a murdered man knocking inside his coffin? The
face in the mirror . . . is it yours, or the face of
someone standing behind you, who is never there when you
turn round? These famous short stories by Edgar Allan
Poe, that master of horror, explore the dark world of
the imagination, where the dead live and speak, where
fear lies in every shadow of the mind . . .
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 1: Les Misérables
2012-09-13 Word Count 7,250
Treasure Island - With Audio Level 4 Oxford Bookworms
Library Robert Louis Stevenson 2014-09-30 A level 4
Oxford Bookworms Library graded reader. This version
includes an audio book: listen to the story as you read.
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Retold for Learners of English by John Escott.
'Suddenly, there was a high voice screaming in the
darkness: "Pieces of eight! Pieces of eight! Pieces of
eight!" It was Long John Silver's parrot, Captain Flint!
I turned to run . . .' But young Jim Hawkins does not
escape from the pirates this time. Will he and his
friends find the treasure before the pirates do? Will
they escape from the island, and sail back to England
with a ship full of gold?
Vanity Fair Level 6 Oxford Bookworms Library William
Thackeray 2012-02-10 A level 6 Oxford Bookworms Library
graded reader. Retold for Learners of English by Diane
Mowat. When Becky Sharp and Amelia Sedley leave school,
their feet are set on very different paths. Kind,
foolish Amelia returns to her comfortable home and
wealthy family, to await a suitable marriage, while
Becky must look out for herself, earning her own living
in a hard world. But Becky is neither kind nor foolish,
and with her quick brain and keen eye for a chance, her
fortunes soon rise, while Amelia's fall. Greed,
ambition, loyalty, folly, wisdom . . . this famous novel
gives us a witty and satirical picture of English
society during the Napoleonic wars.
Barchester Towers Level 6 Oxford Bookworms Library
Anthony Trollope 2016-02-01 A level 6 Oxford Bookworms
Library graded reader. Retold for Learners of English by
Clare West. Mrs Proudie, the warlike wife of the new
Bishop of Barchester, brings the Reverend Slope into the
Bishop's Palace to help dominate her husband and rule
the local clergy. But Slope is a snake in the grass,
determined to find a rich wife, to win advancement for
himself, even to fight Mrs Proudie if necessary. Their
battle becomes a furious dance, involving rich, pretty
Widow Bold, angry Archdeacon Grantly, man-eating Signora
oxford-worms-stage-6-the-enemy-answer

Neroni, gentle Mr Harding, confused Parson Quiverful and
his fourteen noisy children. This classic comic story is
Trollope's most famous novel.
Heat and Dust Ruth Prawer Jhabvala 1987 Winner of the
Booker Prize as best novel of the year in 1983, Heat and
Dust was also made into a major motion picture starring
Julie Christie, now regarded by many as a classic.
Kidnapped - With Audio Level 3 Oxford Bookworms Library
Robert Louis Stevenson 2014-09-30 A level 3 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by Clare West. ‘I ran to the
side of the ship. “Help, help! Murder!” I screamed, and
my uncle slowly turned to look at me. I did not see any
more. Already strong hands were pulling me away. Then
something hit my head; I saw a great flash of fire, and
fell to the ground . . .’ And so begin David Balfour’s
adventures. He is kidnapped, taken to sea, and meets
many dangers. He also meets a friend, Alan Breck. But
Alan is in danger himself, on the run from the English
army across the wild Highlands of Scotland . . .
Barchester Towers - With Audio Level 6 Oxford Bookworms
Library Anthony Trollope 2016-02-01 A level 6 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by Clare West. Mrs Proudie, the
warlike wife of the new Bishop of Barchester, brings the
Reverend Slope into the Bishop's Palace to help dominate
her husband and rule the local clergy. But Slope is a
snake in the grass, determined to find a rich wife, to
win advancement for himself, even to fight Mrs Proudie
if necessary. Their battle becomes a furious dance,
involving rich, pretty Widow Bold, angry Archdeacon
Grantly, man-eating Signora Neroni, gentle Mr Harding,
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confused Parson Quiverful and his fourteen noisy
children. This classic comic story is Trollope's most
famous novel.
The Jungle Book - With Audio Level 2 Oxford Bookworms
Library Rudyard Kipling 2014-09-30 A level 2 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by Ralph Mowat. In the jungle of
Southern India the Seeonee Wolf-Pack has a new cub. He
is not a wolf - he is Mowgli, a human child, but he
knows nothing of the world of men. He lives and hunts
with his brothers the wolves. Baloo the bear and
Bagheera the panther are his friends and teachers. And
Shere Khan, the man-eating tiger, is his enemy.
Kipling's famous story of Mowgli's adventures in the
jungle has been loved by young and old for more than a
hundred years.
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 6: The Enemy Desmond
Bagley 2007-12-20 Word count 28,850 Bestseller
The Scarlet Letter - With Audio Level 4 Oxford Bookworms
Library Nathaniel Hawthorne 2014-09-30 A level 4 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Written
for Learners of English by John Escott. Scarlet is the
colour of sin, and the letter ‘A’ stands for ‘Adultery’.
In the 1600s, in Boston, Massachusetts, love was allowed
only between a husband and a wife. A child born outside
marriage was a child of sin. Hester Prynne must wear the
scarlet letter on her dress for the rest of her life.
How can she ever escape from this public shame? What
will happen to her child, growing up in the shadow of
the scarlet letter? The future holds no joy for Hester
Prynne. And what will happen to her sinful lover – the
father of her child?
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Oliver Twist - With Audio Level 6 Oxford Bookworms
Library Charles Dickens 2014-09-30 A level 6 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by Richard Rogers. London in the
1830s was no place to be if you were a hungry ten-yearold boy, an orphan without friends or family, with no
home to go to, and only a penny in your pocket to buy a
piece of bread. But Oliver Twist finds some friends Fagin, the Artful Dodger, and Charley Bates. They give
him food and shelter, and play games with him, but it is
not until some days later that Oliver finds out what
kind of friends they are and what kind of 'games' they
play . . .
The Enemy Desmond Bagley 2000 Financial consultant,
Malcolm Jaggard, begins a desperate investigation when
flourishing industrialist and former Russian scientist,
George Ashton, the father of Jaggard's fiancée,
mysteriously disappears following a vicious acid attack
on his daughter. Ashton is traced from his home in
Buckinghamshire to the wintry forests of Sweden, in a
compelling tale about rivalries between intelligence
groups and shocking experiments in genetic engineering.
Robinson Crusoe Level 2 Oxford Bookworms Library Daniel
Defoe 2012-02-10 A level 2 Oxford Bookworms Library
graded reader. Retold for Learners of English by Diane
Mowat. 'I often walked along the shore, and one day I
saw something in the sand. I went over to look at it
more carefully . . . It was a footprint - the footprint
of a man!' In 1659 Robinson Crusoe was shipwrecked on a
small island off the coast of South America. After
fifteen years alone, he suddenly learns that there is
another person on the island. But will this man be a
friend - or an enemy?
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The Thirty-Nine Steps John Buchan 2020-04-13 Famous as
the basis for several films, including the brilliant
1935 version directed by Alfred Hitchcock, The ThirtyNine Steps is a classic of early twentieth-century
popular literature. Richard Hannay has just returned to
England after years in South Africa and is thoroughly
bored with his life in London. But then a murder is
committed in his flat, just days after a chance
encounter with an American who had told him about an
assassination plot that could have dire international
consequences. An obvious suspect for the police and an
easy target for the killers, Hannay goes on the run in
his native Scotland where he will need all his courage
and ingenuity to stay one step ahead of his pursuers.
47 Ronin A Samurai Story from Japan Level 1 Oxford
Bookworms Library Jennifer Bassett 2012-02-10 A level 1
Oxford Bookworms Library graded reader. Written for
Learners of English by Jennifer Bassett. When Lord Asano
drew his sword on Lord Kira one spring day in 1701, it
began a story that is now a national legend in Japan.
Lord Kira lived, but Lord Asano died, and after his
death, his samurai became ronin, samurai without a
master. And so began their long plan for revenge on Lord
Kira. Their loyalty to their dead master made them
famous, and people in Japan remember them to this day.
The story of the forty-seven ronin has been told and
retold for 300 years - in plays, novels, and films. A
major Hollywood film was made about the forty-seven
ronin in 2013.
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 6: the Enemy Audio CDs
(3) Desmond Bagley 2007-12-27 Word count 28,850
Bestseller
Lorna Doone - With Audio Level 4 Oxford Bookworms
Library R. D. Blackmore 2014-09-30 A level 4 Oxford
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Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by David Penn. One winter’s day
in 1673 young John Ridd is riding home from school,
across the wild lonely hills of Exmoor. He has to pass
Doone valley – a dangerous place, as the Doones are
famous robbers and murderers. All Exmoor lives in fear
of the Doones. At home there is sad news waiting for
young John, and he learns that he has good reason to
hate the Doones. But in the years to come he meets Lorna
Doone, with her lovely smile and big dark eyes. And soon
he is deeply, hopelessly, in love . . .
Wuthering Heights Emily Bronte 2021-05-21 Emily Bronte
was an English novelist & poet, who is best known for
her only novel, "Wuthering Heights: She has written
poems also such as - ‘Poems by Currer, Ellis and Action
Bell’, ‘A Death Scene’, ‘To a Wreath of Snow, and lots
Many. ‘Wuthering Heights’ is a highly imaginative work
of passion and hate. Author was interested in mysticism
and used to enjoy her solitude outdoors. This novel
consists of those elements. It is now considered a
classic of English literature. It was published under
the pseudonym - "Ellis Bell” The story is full of high
creativity and very imaginative. It narrates revenge
also. It revolves around the main character, Heathcliff.
Wuthering Heights is his farmhouse. Heathcliff is a
young orphan, who was brought by Earnshaw at Wuthering
Heights, 30 years ago. Earnshaw loves him (Heathcliff)
so much, even neglects his own children. After death of
Earnshaw, his elder son Hindley becomes the new master
of Wuthering Heights and he allows Heathcliff to stay
there only as a servant. Catherine is in love with
Heathcliff, but doesn't show due to her social statue.
The story thus seems very interesting and it ends with
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sights of the ghosts of Catherine and Heathcliff. It
consists of many ups and downs Readers will Surely going
to enjoy the novel. It’s Heartthrobing and it’s very
difficult to getup without reading the novel - fully.
The Riddle of the Sands Level 5 Oxford Bookworms Library
Erskine Childers 2012-02-10 A level 5 Oxford Bookworms
Library graded reader. Retold for Learners of English by
Peter Hawkins. When Carruthers joins his friend Arthur
Davies on his yacht Dulcibella, he is expecting a
pleasant sailing holiday in the Baltic Sea. But the
holiday turns into an adventure of a different kind. He
and Davies soon find themselves sailing in the stormy
waters of the North Sea, exploring the channels and
sandbanks around the German Frisian Islands, and looking
for a secret – a secret that could mean great danger for
England. Erskine Childers’ novel, published in 1903, was
the first great modern spy story, and is still as
exciting to read today as it was a hundred years ago.
The Withered Arm - With Audio Level 1 Oxford Bookworms
Library Thomas Hardy 2014-09-30 A level 1 Oxford
Bookworms Library graded reader. This version includes
an audio book: listen to the story as you read. Retold
for Learners of English by Jennifer Bassett. A woman and
a man . . . words of love whispered on a summer night.
Later, there is a child, but no wedding-ring. And then
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the man leaves the first woman, finds a younger woman,
marries her . . . It's an old story. Yes, it's an old,
old story. It happens all the time -- today, tomorrow, a
hundred years ago. People don't change. But this story,
set among the green hills of southern England, has
something different about it. Perhaps it is only a
dream, or perhaps it is magic -- a kind of strange dark
magic that begins in the world of dreams and phantoms .
. .
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 6: A Passage To India E.
M. Forster 2009-04-02
Oxford Bookworms Library: Stage 6: American Crime
Stories John Escott 2007-11-29 Word count 26,500 CD:
American English Bestseller
David Copperfield Charles Dickens 2000-01-01 "Please,
Mr. Murdstone! Don't beat me! I've tried to learn my
lessons, really I have, sir!" sobs David. Although he is
only eight years old, Mr. Murdstone does beat him, and
David is so frightened that he bites his cruel
stepfather's hand. For that, he is kept locked in his
room for five days and nights, and nobody is allowed to
speak to him. As David grows up, he learns that life is
full, of trouble and misery and cruelty. But, he also
finds laughter and kindness, trust and friendship... and
love.
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